
STUDENT MENTORING NEWS ORIENTATION DAY IN SIMONSTOWN

THE BURSARY FUND IS DELIGHTED TO 
ANNOUNCE THAT AVELA MAY AND 
MENELISI MKHIZE BOTH PASSED THEIR 
YEAR AT SSTG AMONGST THE TOP  
THREE STUDENTS ON THE COURSE. 

Avela will be joining his sponsor MUR  
Shipping in India and he was in the lucky 
position to turn down other interview options. 

Menelisi has two exciting opportunities  
in the pipeline. 

Smangaliso Dlamini 
graduated from Durban 
University of Technology 
and will be joining Klaveness 
Ship Management. The work 
opportunities that these three 
students have been given is 
testament to the success of 
the Mentoring Program that 
the Bursary Fund offers. 

TERTIARY STUDENT NEWS UPDATE ON 2019 BURSARY STUDENTS 

The new Chairman Simon Pearson 
gave a very informative talk about 
the history of S.A.T.S General Botha. 

Thereafter the students met their 
mentors and had a tour of the museum. 
The day ended with a delicious lunch at 
False Bay Yacht Club. 

This event was an opportunity for 
everyone to get to know each other 
better especially the new Grade 
10’s – Nqobile Khuzwayo and Alwande 
Sithole from Durban and Gracia Pillay 
and Juvandre Williams both Sea Cadets  
from Cape Town.

Thank you to Captain Tony Nicholas  
for organising such a great event.

ON 25 JANUARY 2020 ALL THE S.A.T.S GENERAL BOTHA 
OLD BOYS’ ASSOCIATION BURSARY FUND STUDENTS 
FROM LAWHILL MARITIME CENTRE MET AT THE SOUTH 
AFRICAN NAVAL MUSEUM IN SIMONSTOWN

In the December holidays 
Smangaliso and Menelisi 
worked for the Bursary Fund 
partner organisation Sail Africa 
in Durban. During this time, 
they represented Sail Africa at 
a conference on African Social 
Enterprise at the Durban ICC. 
Their performance received 
many compliments.

LMC Students participating in the Bursary 
Fund program in 2020

Menelisi and Smangaliso sharing the podium

Menelisi addressing the audience


